
BRITISH VALUES
At Broadacre, through lessons, assemblies, and other 

activities, we promote the fundamental British Values.

The values are:

Rule of Law- everyone in society is treated equally and 

fairly, and that everyone follows the same rules and laws. 

This value promotes a sense of order and stability in 

society, and helps to prevent crime and other harmful 

behaviours.

Individual Liberty- Individual liberty allows people to 

pursue their own goals and interests, providing they do not 

harm others. This British value is based on the idea that 

people should be free to make their own decisions and 

choices within the bounds of the law.

Democracy- Democracy is the foundation of the UK's 

political system. This British value is based on the idea that 

everyone should have an equal say in how their country is 

run, and that the government should be accountable to the 

people. All things voting, elections and referendums come 

in to play here.

Mutual Respect and Tolerance of Those With 

Different Faiths or Beliefs- (1) Mutual respect and (2) 

tolerance of different faiths and beliefs. Whether you view 

these as one whole, or as two individual values, they both 

promote understanding and acceptance of people from 

different backgrounds and with different beliefs, and help to 

create a more inclusive and diverse society.

Weekly assemblies focus on a specific British value and 

weekly awards will be given for pupils showing that week’s 

value.
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DARE
Determination, Aspiration, Resilience and 

Excellence are characteristics recognised by the school as 

being the ingredients for a successful life.

In all that we do, we promote these characteristics, 

recognising and rewarding pupils who have shown them.

Through the school reward system, your child may come 

home with stickers, certificates, or even a book from the 

book machine. This reward will be for showing one or 

more of our key characteristics.

Please support us with the development of the key 

characteristics by discussing them with your child.

BIKES AND SCOOTERS
We would like to politely remind all pupils and parents that 

bikes and scooters are not to be used on the playground or 

the MUGA. This is to ensure that everybody is able to use 

the school site safely. There were two recent incidents that 

caused concern. The first where a small child was knocked 

over by a pupil on a bike and a second where a bike was 

crashed into the bike shed, causing £200 of damage.

Please support us with this by ensuring that your child 

dismounts from their bike and scooter before entering the 

school grounds.

The school are investing in additional bike sheds and 

scooter racks.

ATTENDANCE
School attendance remains a huge focus. As we near the 

end of the term, pupils with 100% attendance will be 

rewarded, as will pupils who have demonstrated 

significantly improved attendance.

Attending school regularly has a significant impact on 

attainment and future progress. 

THANK YOU
Thank you to all parents, carers and other family 

members who have attended our craft sessions. We 

have been blown away by your support.
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PARENT SURVEY
Please scan the QR code below to complete the parent 

survey. Your feedback is important to us.

DISCOS
We were overwhelmed by the demand for tickets for 

the disco. We do not want any child to feel left out, 

and plans are afoot to offer a disco for all pupils. Please 

keep an eye out for communication on this matter.

FREE BREAKFAST 

OFFER
After the Easter break, the school will be participating 

in a pilot scheme for free breakfasts for all pupils. This 

is potentially a huge project. 

We would like to remind parents and carers that the 

current Breakfast Club, starting at 7:45 will still be in 

place and can be booked in the usual way, at a cost of 

£1 per day.

The free breakfast scheme will not start until 8:25 and 

will not include childcare before that time. Parents 

wishing to access childcare must book children on to 

the existing Breakfast Club.

A letter will be sent out next week with more 

information on the free breakfast offer. We see this as 

an exciting addition to the offer pupils receive at 

Broadacre.

RESPECT
Pupils and parents at Broadacre are lucky to work with a 

wide number of adults in the school. It is crucial that all 

school staff are afforded the same respect. This is a focus 

for school leaders. Please speak to your child about the 

importance of treating everybody with equal respect and 

courtesy.

EXCELLENCE
We are aware that many of our pupils take part in 

activities outside of school. We encourage pupils to 

share trophies, medals, certificates etc with their 

teachers and peers, to allow us to celebrate their 

achievements.

RESPECT
One of our Year 2 pupils, Maisie, has been raising money 

for charity to support the local community. We are so 

proud of this inspirational young lady.

Her achievements were shared in the local newspaper. See 

this link for the story Kind-hearted Maisie, 6, helping 
ensure Hull children get at least one Easter Egg - Hull Live

https://www.hulldailymail.co.uk/news/hull-east-yorkshire-news/kind-hearted-maisie-6-helping-10020626
https://www.hulldailymail.co.uk/news/hull-east-yorkshire-news/kind-hearted-maisie-6-helping-10020626


Please see details of a local Easter egg hunt for children. Proceeds go to the wonderful Doreen’s charity and their Easter egg 

campaign..
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